
 

Media Release 
 
For immediate release 
 
May 1, 2023 
 
Call for musicians for Centennial Theatre’s fall concert series 
 
North Vancouver, BC – Centennial Theatre, the North Shore’s largest multi-purpose performing arts venue, is looking for 
local emerging and mid-career musicians to be part of its fall concert series.  
 
Starting in October 2023, the theatre will be hosting a night of music on the first Tuesday of the month, every other 
month, until spring 2024. Each evening will feature two performers or bands each playing a 45 to 60 minute set.  
 
Successful applicants will receive an honorarium and percentage of the box office, and get the opportunity to showcase 
their talent in a professional setting.  
 
All genres are welcome to apply. 
 
How to apply 
Interested musicians are asked to submit a brief write-up about themselves or their band along with an audio or video 
sample of their work to neil.scott @nvrc.ca. The deadline to apply is Thursday, June 15, 2023. 
 
More information 
Contact Neil Scott, Theatre Supervisor, at neil.scott@nvrc.ca. 
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About Centennial Theatre 
Centennial Theatre is the largest multi-purpose performing arts venue on Vancouver's North Shore. It is operated by 
North Vancouver Recreation & Culture (NVRC), an entity of the City of North Vancouver and District of North Vancouver 
that is responsible for providing quality recreation and arts experiences. NVRC improves the health and well-being of all 
North Vancouver individuals, families and communities, and inspires residents through quality recreation and arts 
opportunities. Learn more: nvrc.ca  

https://www.nvrc.ca/centennial-theatre
http://www.nvrc.ca/

